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TO: Honorable Members of the LPA DATE: July 30, 2020

FROM: Paul Schilling, Director /é
Growth Management Department

SUBJECT Request to Continue re: Hobe Sound Publix (H150-002)

The Hobe Sound Publix project was scheduled for consideration by the Local Planning
Agency on August 6, 2020. However, due to a noticing glitch by the applicant, the scheduled
public hearing must be continued. The applicant is requesting that the public hearing be
continued to August 20, 2020. Staff is in agreement with the request. Please see the attached
request from the applicant.
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From: Matthew Stahley

To: Joan Seaman

Subject: FW: Hobe Sound Publix

Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:49:21 AM
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Good Morning Joan,
This is the e-mail requesting to continue the public hearing.

Matt

From: Lisa Leonard <lleonard@bowmanconsulting.com>
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:08 PM

To: Matthew Stahley <mstahley@martin.fl.us>

Subject: Re: Hobe Sound Publix
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Hi Matt,

Thank you for the follow up. Please let this email serve as confirmation that due to a glitch with our
public notification mailings, we respectfully request to be placed on the next LPA meeting of
8/20/2020 and the next BCC meeting of 8/25/2020. We truly apologize for any inconvenience and
appreciate your help in this matter. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,
Lisa

Sent from my iPhone



